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Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Community Outreach Committee

Minutes for March 20, 2006
The Committee convened at 7:15 PM, at the Church of the Lord Jesus Christ of the Apostolic Faith annex, 1235 C St. NE.

Attending COC members: (quorum)

· Louis Barbash

· Elizabeth Nelson (chair)

· Marissa Irwin
· Rose Williams

Absent:

· Barbara Anderson

I. 
Discussion of advertising and ANC flyer
With the change in commissioners and the addition of the Transportation Committee to the ANC 6A committee line-up changes will need to be made to the advertisements in The Hill Rag and The Voice of the Hill as well as to the ANC 6A information flyers. The committee decided that once the meeting day, time, and location for the Transportation Committee is known, Marissa Irwin make changes to the flyer. It will then be possible to make new copies for distribution. We expect to have this information shortly after confirmation of a new Transportation Committee Chair.
II. 
Discussion of Marine Corps Marathon

The spokespersons for the Marine Corps Marathon called to cancel their attendance a few hours before the meeting.  No reason was given. It was noted by COC members that the race course does not extend into ANC 6A.

III. 
Enhancements to the website as requested by the Commission

At the March ANC meeting, the Commission asked that the website include an “archive” for reports made by 

· PSA 102 & 103

· Department of Consumer and Regulatory Affairs (DCRA)
· Department of Transportation (dDOT)

Stephanie Nixon, Chair of the Public Safety Committee has begun providing the PSA reports.  Cody Rice, Chair of the Economic Development and Zoning Committee has begun providing a Ward 6-only version of the DCRA reports.  All these reports are currently being posted on the website.
The dDOT reports need to be edited to include just Ward 6 before they will be a suitable size for posting.  It is hoped that this will be done by the Transportation Committee once the new Chair is approved.  The most recent report is being saved pending editing.
The meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm.

Next meeting is April 17.

Respectfully submitted,

Marissa Irwin
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